
 

The Rettigs   
Preaching Christ in the Czech Republic since 1994 

188 on 10.10.2023 
Since our first survey trip to Czech Republic, we have made that round trip journey over 30 times.  
The flights no longer hold the luster they once did, but the prospect of being back with the men 
of Prague does.  Especially now, as we anticipate the Vltava River Evangelistic Outreach on 
October 10th.   You can Czech out the web page for the event at www.emocnibolest.cz 

Much advertising is taking place, but it will take the hand of the Lord to ensure that the right 
people get the right information to be there at the right place at the right time to fill those seats.  
In other words, please PRAY for the 188! (In our last letter I explained the reason for that specific 
number.)  

We fly out on Sept. 18 and a group of faithful folks from Beth Haven Baptist Church will be arriving 
a couple of weeks later for the hand-to-hand distribution phase. As important as are all 
advertising methods, we believe that which is most blessed by God is the personal one, i.e.,  
a face with a smile handing someone a flyer they can feel.  

Other ministry matters for prayer …  

• Teaching of a missions course at Beth Haven Baptist Seminary.  
• Planning of a new and needed Baptist film.   
• Calling of someone from BHBC to work with Sbor Baptistů in Prague. 

 
THANK YOU for your faithful support. 
 
In Our Lord’s Service,  

Jon and Emilie Rettig 
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